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RCSS to host Transportation Job Fair  
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System is hosting a job fair for 
persons interested in bus driver positions on Thursday, February 24 at the Transportation 
Department, 2950 Mike Padgett Highway, 8 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  
 
No experience is necessary as qualified candidates will undergo extensive Commercial 
Driver’s License (CDL) training. 
 
Apply online at rcboe.info/Drive4RCSS.  
 

# # # 
 

NOTE: A Media Availability with Herbert Hill, Director of Transportation, will be held on 
Wednesday, February 23 at 2950 Mike Padgett Highway, at 2 p.m. 
 
The RCSS protocol for media outlets will be enforced.  
 
Stations wishing to participate should RSVP with the name of the reporter attending by 
Tuesday, Feb. 22 at 2 p.m. to Keisa Gunby at gunbyke@richmond.k12.ga.us.  
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